
March 30, 2011 
To: WAKU WAKU Hoikuen (On-Campus Nursery) users 
From: Prof. Hisashi Taniguchi, Vice President, Tokyo Medical and Dental University 
 

Reopening of the WAKU WAKU Hoikuen (TMDU’s On-campus Nursery) 
 
We are very glad to announce that WAKU WAKU Hoikuen (TMDU’s on-campus nursery) 
will resume operations on April 1, 2011 (Friday).  As you are likely aware, the nursery had 
been closed from March 15, 2011 due to the effects of the Great Tohoku-Kanto Earthquake.  
 
Although the nursery is now open again, please note the following new conditions of use: 
1. Bring drinking water 

Amount to bring: 500 ml/child/day 
-For infants on powdered milk/formula, please bring water for preparing milk/formula. 
-For children who don’t need formula, please bring tea or water.  

For your information, TMDU is considering using, from April, water from a well that is 
available on campus.  As soon as the safety of the well water is confirmed by the water 
quality testing, we will use the well water at the nursery.   
 
2. Meal services 
The nursery will still provide meals, but they may not be exactly as described on the 
previously distributed menu. Also, the nursery will use bottled water, which TMDU has 
stockpiled, to cook soup and rice. 
 
3. Rolling Blackouts 
At this stage, the area where TMDU is located is not subject to rolling blackouts.  
 
4. Fees for the month of March 2011 
Since the nursery was closed from March 15, the basic part of the monthly fees will be 
halved.  The fees for February and March will be withdrawn from your account on April 27, 
2011.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the nursery and/or applying for a leave of absence, 
please contact: 
Personnel Section, General Affairs Division 
TEL: 5803-4654 or 5803-5020, email: hoiku.adm@cmn.tmd.ac.jp 
 
For inquiries regarding academic affairs, please contact: 
Student Support Section, School Affairs Division 
TEL: 5803-5077, email: kousei.adm@cmn.tmd.ac.jp 
 
Thank you very much for your kind understanding and cooperation.  


